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INCLUSION FOR INVESTMENT UNDER  

THE CENTRAL PROVIDENT FUND BOARD’S CPF INVESTMENT SCHEME (“CPFIS”)  

 
 

 
 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of A-Sonic Aerospace Limited (the “Company”) is 

pleased to announce that the shares of the Company (“A-Sonic Shares”) traded under the 

stock code SGX:BTJ, have been included under the CPFIS – Ordinary Account with effect 

from Friday, 2 September 2022, 9.00 am. Shareholders will be able to use their CPF funds 

to purchase A-Sonic Shares traded on the Main Board of the Singapore Exchange 

Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”). 

 

Investors may now use their Central Provident Fund (“CPF”) monies in their CPF ordinary 

accounts to acquire A-Sonic Shares that are listed on the Mainboard of the SGX-ST under 

the stock code SGX:BTJ. A-Sonic Shares, acquired using CPF monies, may only be 

divested through trading on the SGX-ST, and any proceeds resulting from such divestment 

will be credited back into investors’ respective CPF ordinary accounts.   

 
 
 
ISSUED BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
 
 
 
 
Hue Su Li 
Joint Company Secretary 
 
 
31 August 2022 


